
540AM WLUX

Wednesday, December 06, 2000

Kermit Geary
DX Listening Post
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Kermit:

I am in receipt of your recent letter, and am writing this to confirm and verify your reception of
WLUX on the mornings of November 16 and 17, 2000.

If you have any questions, give me a call at 631-845-5400 extension 222.

Thank you for listening to WLUX.

Sincerely,

Stefan Rybak
General Manager
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